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Examination Results Days 

 

 

 

14th August 2025 for GCE & External Year 12 components, 

Newman Campus Main Hall 

 

21st August 2025 for GCSE, Newman Campus Main Hall 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

School will be open, and staff will be present to offer advice from 8am, on 14th August 2025 

and 8.30am on 21st August 2025, along with Mrs Grant, our Careers Advisor, who can 

discuss any future plans with your child. 

On the 21st August 2025, GCSE Results, this is also Sixth Form Enrolment Day. If you wish 

to study in sixth form, you must register for your courses before leaving.  

Any results that are not collected on the day will be posted home and therefore I would be 

grateful if you could notify me of any change of address. Unfortunately, we do not have the 

facility to email results home. 

You can collect results on your child's behalf, but only an email from their email (pupil) or a 

signed letter from them must be received before we can release any results. Please send 

any emails to:  

exams@maricourt.net 

If you require any further information or help, please feel free to contact me. 

Kindest regards, 

Suzanne Jerram 
Examinations Officer 
0151 330 3366 
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